Paul Braun

From: Ruffolo, Jim <JRuffolo@burgerboat.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 4:49 PM

To: Paul Braun

Cc: Connor, Tom

Subject: RE: Corps Money

Attachments: James M Ruffolo.vcf

Paul, sorry for the delay. Yes, everything checks out. Please send the funds so we can finalize the project. Thank you.
Best Regards,
Jim

James M. Ruffolo
President & CEO

Burger Boat Company
1811 Spring Street
Manitowoc, W1 54220

+1 (920) 686-5102 Direct
+1 (920) 686-5103 Fax
+1 (920) 242-9160 Cell
iruffolo@burgerboat.com
www.burgerboat.com

James M. Ruffolo
Burger Boat Company
President & CEQ

+1 (920) 686-5102Work

+1 (920) 242-9160 Mobile

+1 (920) 686-5164 Assistant
jruffolo @burgerboat. com

1811 Spring Street
Manitowoc, WI 54220
http:/fwww.burgerboat.com

This electronic message transmission contains information from Burger Boat Company, which may be confidential or
privileged. If you are not the individual or entity named above, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the
communication to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this
communication or any attachment is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify
us immediately by telephone (920) 686-5164 or by e-mail (jruffolo@burgerboat.com). Thank you.

From: Paul Braun [mailto: PBraun@manitowoc.org]
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 1:06 PM

To: Ruffolo, Jim

Subject: RE: Corps Money

Hi Jim,




Did you have a chance to have your finance person look into Burger Boats share of the Army Corps monies. The Corps
sent the City the check already and | want to work the City Finance Director to finalize the project.

Thanks
Paul

Paul Braun

City of Manitowoc
Deputy City Planner
900 Quay Street
Manitowoc, WI 54220
920.686.6930 ph
920.686.6939 fax

pbraun@manitowoc.org

If you choose to respond to this email, in order to comply with the open meetings laws, please reply only to the sender
and not to any of the other parties copied to this email.

From: Paul Braun

Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 10:33 AM
To: Jim Ruffolo Burger Boat

Subject: Corps Money

Jim,
Attached is the breakdown of the dredging monies that our Finance Department had on record.

Thanks
Paul

Paul Braun

City of Manitowoc
Deputy City Planner

900 Quay Street
Manitowoc, W1 54220
920.686.6930 ph
920.686.6939 fax
pbraun@manitowoc.org

If you choose to respond to this email, in order to comply with the open meetings laws, please reply only to the sender
and not to any of the other parties copied to this email.




